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Learning Together for Life 

 Friday 11th February 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Arrangements for after half term 
 
As we approach the end of term, we wanted to take the opportunity to thank you for your continued 
support and co-operation during another challenging term due to the increased Covid-19 cases we 
have experienced. We are hopeful that, as cases drop, we will be able to return after the half term 
ready to plan lots of exciting opportunities and activities for our children to participate in.   
 
Over the half term holiday, we are starting some building work in the main building which will result 
in some temporary changes to where some of the children come into school each morning and leave 
at the end of the day.  
 
These changes will affect the Year 1/2 classes. Please see below for the drop off and collection 
arrangements for your child: 
 
Robins – please use the usual gate entrance and line up at the side of the library fence by the canopy 
on the Key Stage One playground and access straight into the classroom. Exit as usual at the end of 
the day. 
 
Martins / Merlins – children to line up on the football pitch (the playground adjacent to the trim 
trail) in the morning and will be dismissed from the same playground at the end of the day. Children 
will come into school and exit through the blue side door opposite the swimming pool entrance. 
Please enter the Key Stage One playground as you usually would and walk your child round to the 
football pitch. You can also enter or exit through the Mill Road gates.    
 
Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring smooth drop off and collections as usual.  
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Andrew Smith 

Executive Head Teacher 
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